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MAY 1 0 2019 

CITY CL~FtK'S OFFICE 

May 3, 2019 

City of Saskatoon 
Saskatoon, Sk 

To Whom It May Concern, 

William Dueck 

Saskatoon, Sk 

I am writing this letter to support the appeal by On The Mark Homes to align the front of the house 
they are building at 221 10th Street E. with the front of our house which is next door. 

Sincerely, 

William Dueck 




